
10th July 2024

Dear Parents,

I am sure that you are all as fed up as me about the weather! The ground is now soaked and
too wet for children to sit on for an hour on Friday and the weather looks changeable. I am
conscious that many of you will have taken time off to be at Sports Day and also that we are
trying to raise money with cakes, tea and coffee as well as raise money for the children's
chosen charity Huntington's Disease (with our coin in the wellies collection!).
I would therefore like to stick to our chosen time slots but to break them down so that all
children can sing you a couple of songs or recite a poem. They may not be new songs
because it is short notice for teachers.
The slots will be:
10.00-10.20 Year 1
10.20-10.40 Year 2
10.40-11.00 Year 3
2.00-2.20 Year 4
2.20-2.40 Year 5
2.40-3.00 Year 6

Parents are welcome to stay for the whole hour if they would like. Turnaround will be tricky
so please be patient with us.
Many thanks,
Mrs. Middleton


